
TOWN OF MARION

PLANNING BOARD

November 16, 2010
MEMBERS PRESENT:
Jay Ryder, Chairman
Joe Napoli




John Sweeney

Julia Deane Crowley 
            Steve Gonsalves

                                                Sherman Briggs, Clerk
MEMBERS ABSENT:         Tom Magauran, Vice-Chairman                                                                                                                                                            
BOARD SECRETARY:       Terri Santos 

ALSO PRESENT:                Eunice Manduca

                                                Judith Coykendall
Commencement – Chairman Ryder called the meeting to order at 5:00 P.M. and explained the meeting procedure.
Old/New Business
Presentation-Voices for a Healthy South Coast - c/o Judith Coykendall

Ms. Coykendall explained that she represented Voices for a South Coast sponsored by a grant though the YMCA.  The idea is to look at every facet of Planning when putting new roads in and to incorporate bike and walking paths into the plan.  Ms. Coykendall presented the Board with a resolution titled “Planning for a Healthier Future through the Built Environment and Community Design (on file in the Marion Planning Board Office).  She asked that the Board review and discuss the fifteen items on the resolution.  
Discussion – 454 Wareham Street 
No discussion.    

Discussion – 2011 Meeting Schedule
The proposed 2011 meeting schedule was presented to the Board (on file in the Marion Planning Board office).
Motion was made by Member Napoli to accept the meeting schedule as written, seconded by Clerk Briggs.

VOTE: 6-0-0 

Approval of Minutes

Motion was made by Member Napoli to approve the November 1 minutes as amended, seconded by Member Gonsalves.              . 
VOTE: 6-0-0

Approval of Bills

None to approve.
Motion to Adjourn made by Member Napoli, seconded by Member Gonsalves at 
5:45 P.M.
VOTE: 6-0-0

List of Documents Submitted:

Resolution – Voices for a Healthy South Coast 

Draft - 2011 Meeting Calendar
Minutes – November 1, 2010 
Respectfully submitted,

Sherman Briggs, Clerk
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